
From: Brian Cranch 
Sent: 22/11/2021 3:05:52 PM 
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox 
Subject: re DA 2021/1338 

I wish to submit my support for the above DA submitted to the NB Council regarding the 
drainage improvements and water harvesting on the Bayview Golf Club. 

As a resident living adjacent to the Bayview golf course I believe these improvements will 
enhance the surrounding flora and fauna of the course as well as improve the playing 
conditions for all the members. 

Please advise me of the progress of the DA and we look forward to the council approval being 
granted in the near future. 

Yours faithfully 

Brian Cranch 
apt 106/102 Darley Street West 
Mona Vale 2103 
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